
 

 

 
 

 
16th March 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carers,        

Year 9 Geography Fieldwork Trip Cadbury World, 22nd March 2023 
 

Just a reminder that the long awaited trip to Cadbury World for Year 9 is next Wednesday. Students are expected to 

come to school as normal but we will not be returning to school until 5pm. Therefore, you will need to arrange for 

your child to be collected from school promptly at 5pm.  

We will expect students to wear full school uniform for the day, and bring a coat next Wednesday as it looks like the 

weather will be wet again. Students will be expected to bring with them a pencil case, their packed lunch and a drinks 

bottle with water or squash; there is an area where students will be able to refill their water bottles at the factory. 

Students can bring money or card to buy goods should they wish, if time allows.  However, it will be their responsibility 

to look after it. If students decide to buy chocolate in the gift shop at the end then we will expect them not to eat it on 

the bus. 

Please can I ask that no students buy any products containing nuts or bring any in their lunch due to allergies of other 

students on the trip. Your cooperation in this would be greatly be appreciated.  

Whilst on the trip students will be expected to follow all normal Fairfield School behaviour expectations. 

Please can I remind you to sign the consent form on Google if you have not done so already. Without your consent, the 

student cannot go.  https://forms.gle/niH6dZUi1JFw7MqR9    

 

If the hyper link does not work please try copy and pasting it into your browser directly. 

 

If you have any questions about the trip please contact me at admin@gvsc.org.uk 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs H M Rodgers  
Head of Humanities 
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